
/•. 1 * O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

\ " V - / S T A T E O F N E W M E X I C O 

' ' 1 1 , 7 ' ' P. 0. BOX 2088 - SANTA FE 
87501 

DIRECTOR LAND COMMISSIONER STATE GEOLOGIST 

JOE D. RAMEY PHIL R. LUCERO EMERY C. ARNOLD 
September 29, 1976 

Re: CASE NO. 5 7 6 1 

Mr. Clarence Hinkle ORDER NO. K-l>2y4 
Hinkle, Bondurant, Cox & Eaton ' 
Attorneys at Law 
Post Office Box 10 Applicant: 
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 

A t l a n t i c Richfield Company 

Dear S i r : 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced 
Commission order recently entered i n the subject case. 

JDR/fd 

Copy of order also sent t o : 

Hobbs OCC x 

Artesia OCC x 

Aztec OCC 

Other 



State ef New Mexico 

PHIL ft. LUCfRO 
COMMiSSIONCR Commissioner cf Rite LanJs 

October 20, 1976 

P. O. IOX 1148 
SANTA fE, NCW MEXICO 87501 

Atlantic Richfield Company 
P. 0. Box 1610 
Midland, Text* 79701 

Set State Vacuum Unit 
Lea County, Hev Mexico 

ATTflfTIOX: Mr, Thonwa I . Berx 

Gentleoen: 

The Coaniesloner of Public lands haa this date approved the 
State Vacum Onit, Let Couaty, Hev Hexico. Iha effective date ta 
be as ef Roveober 1, 1976. 

Yo«r Init ial Plan of Operation has alee been approved aa oi 
thia date. 

Bneloeed are five (5) Certificates of approval. 

Tour filing fee la tha aatttmt of Thirty ($30.00) Dollars has 
been received. 

Very truly yours, 

P E L &. LjJCEttO 
COitttSSIOHER Of PUBLIC LAMD6 

Bf t 
1AT 0. GBAJSaM, Director 
Oil and Gas Division 

ruL/ase/s 
eocla. 
ec: 



State of NewA/lextco 

W.R. HUMPHRIES 
COMMISSIONER P.O. BOX 1148 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504-1148 

October 3, 1990 

Mr. David Newell, Engineer 
Arco Oil & Gas Company 
Central D i s t r i c t 
P.O. Box 1610 
Midland, TX 79702 

Re: State Vacuum Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 
1990 Plan of Development 

Dear Mr. Newell: 

The Commissioner of Public Lands this date approved the 1990 Plan 
of Development for the State Vacuum Unit. Our approval i s 
subject to like approval by a l l other appropriate agencies. 

The possibility of drainage by wells outside of the Unit Area and 
the need for further development may exist. You w i l l be 
contacted at a later date regarding these possibilities. 

If we may be of further help, please do not hesitate to contact 
Clyde Langdale at (505) 827-5791. 

Sincerely, 

W. R. HUMPHRIES 

cc: OCD 
Unit Corresp. 
Unit POD 



Afiai i t icRichtieif iCompanv North American Producing 0 visic 

t82 363 

September 21, 1976 

Mr. R. L. Stamets 
Oil Conservation Commission 
State of New Mexico 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87510 

Subjec t : Case 5761 
Docket 25-76 

Dear Mr. Stamets: 

On September 15, 1976 on behal f of A t l a n t i c R i c h f i e l d 
Company I t e s t i f i e d tha t as of t ha t date A t l a n t i c Rich­
f i e l d Company had 72.35% working i n t e r e s t sign-up on 
the basis of Phase I I p a r t i c i p a t i o n f o r the State Vacuum 
U n i t , Lea County, New Mexico. 

Please be advised tha t by l e t t e r and jo inde r dated 
September 2 1 , 1976, Texaco, Inc . has committed to the 
State Vacuum U n i t , and t h e r e f o r e A t l a n t i c R i c h f i e l d 
Company has 100% working i n t e r e s t s ign-up. 

Very t r u l y yours , 

Thomas R. Barr 
Landman 

TRB:lh 

x c : Mr. Clarence E. Hinkle 
H ink l e , Bandurant, Cox & Eaton 


